
John J. Collins, Director  
Pennsylvania Department of Health  
Office of Medical Marijuana Health and Welfare Building 
Room 628, 625 Forster Street  
Harrisburg, PA 17120  
RA-DHMMregulations@pa.gov  
 
 

RE: Regulation #10-219: Medical Marijuana 

 

Dear Director Collins: 

I would like to submit comments regarding the Department of Health’s proposed permanent 
medical marijuana regulations. Please see my comments below. 

Will the Department consider setting a regulatory limit on the concentration of THC? 

Ideally this would be to less than 10% as there is no good research on concentrations greater than 
this for any medical condition and there is significant literature on the negative effects of high 
potency THC. 

Sincerely, 

 

Marina Goldman, MD 


